
TOWN OF LEICESTER 

TOWN BOARD WORK MEETING 

TUESDAY NOVEMBER 13, 2018 AT 6:00PM 

 

The work meeting of the Leicester Town Board was held on Tuesday, November 13, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. at 

the Leicester Town Hall. 

Present:  Dave Fanaro, Town Supervisor; Karen Roffe, Matt Durbin, Joni Santucci, Council Members; 

Russell Page, Highway Superintendent; Amy Neumann, Town Clerk; Jerry Hull, Council Member at 6:05 

p.m.  

Others:  Renee Fanaro 

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. and the Pledge to the Flag was led by Supervisor Fanaro. 

Highway Superintendent Report: 

HIGHWAY SUPT. REPORT 

NOV 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Old Business:  CPL Letter to DEC regarding Little Beards Creek- Stream Bank Stabilization CPL Project 

No. 14769.00 

 

 

 

 

 

 


